COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1601 ORANGE ROAD
CULPEPER, VIRGINIA 22701-3819

Stephen C. Brich, P.E.
COMMISSIONER

October 29, 2018

Mr. Brannon Godfrey

Town Manager

P.O. Drawer 341

Warrenton, Virginia 20188-0341

Dear Brannon,

Thank you for meeting with John Lynch and I recently regarding the status of the Broadview
Avenue project. As we discussed, Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) staff has
completed the re-scoring of the corridor segment of the project (App ID #1267) based on the
alternative concept plan and report submitted by the Town back in late August.

Based on the revised scope of work VDOT has determined that the SMART SCALE score for
the corridor segment was reduced from 6.23(with a statewide ranking of 120) down to 5.92(with
a statewide ranking of 125). However, the findings indicate that with the revised scope of work,
the entire project remains eligible for the original funding amount approved for the project.
Attached are original and revised scoring summary sheets for the corridor segment of the project.

We hope to complete a detailed review of the Town’s alternative concept from an engineering
perspective in the next few days. This review will identify any specific concerns/challenges that
will need to be addressed in order to transition from conceptual status to engineered plans. We
would like to schedule a meeting at that time to discuss the results of the detailed review and
chart a path forward to get the project back on schedule.

Please feel free to contact me if additional information or clarification is needed.
Sincerely;

Ok

D. Mark Nesbit, P.E.
Resident Engineer
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